
Year 3 Learning Letter

Friday 3rd March 2023

Homework
We have this week set a homework which links to our Science 

work on rocks. We are asking children to research the famous 

fossil hunter, Mary Anning. Details are in the children’s 

homework books.

World Book Day
Today we celebrated World Book Day by dressing up as a favourite book 

character. It was great to see everyone in their costumes and the children had 

a great time. Some photos will follow in the next learning letter.

We are Learning…
Maths – We have started our new unit 

On fractions

English –Geography – We are finishing our

learning about the rivers, coasts and hills

of south east of the UK

French – We are continuing our about 

of transport

R.E. The Easter Story

PE – Gym and dance (disco!)

Computing – We will be finishing our work 

on Scratch Coding 

Science – We will be finishing our unit of 

work on rocks

Art – We are finishing our work on using 

charcoal as a medium

BROCKHAM NATURE RESERVE Wildlife Garden Survey

Sorbus Learning CIC is a not-for-profit organisation, based in Brockham, that helps

communities connect with nature. They are busy building the community garden at the

moment but, they also have a new project for 2023 - Brockham Nature Reserve,

working with residents and local organisations to make space for nature in village

greenspaces to improve the biodiversity of community green spaces, recreation

grounds, road verges and gardens.

A short garden survey is the start of their project, for our school and local community.

We would really appreciate it if all families were able to fill in the survey - maybe go

out into the garden together to look at what insects and birds you can see and to

record how your garden works for wildlife.

Please go to the following link to complete the survey.

https://forms.office.com/e/akXg8ds8Pp

This week Year 3, along with the rest of the school, have been enjoying daily

sessions working on how to stay safe online, with the key message being to talk to

a trusted adult about anything that doesn’t feel right online. The children made

some superb posters and these can now be seen on display around the Year 3

corridor.

https://forms.office.com/e/akXg8ds8Pp

